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                                  Welcome back! We hope you have all had a lovely half term break! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
        St George’s R.C Primary School Newsletter 

                            6th November 2017 

                           Headteacher: Mrs Dee Statham 

 

Dragons’ Den breakfast and after school 
club opened today!! Feedback has 
already been really positive with an e 
mail from a parent who said: 

Dear Dee, please pass on our thanks for 
the first day of Dragons' Den. {Our 
children} really enjoyed it and spoke very 
positively about it. 

And that’s on day one! Well done to 
Charlotte, our manager, and the 
Dragons’ Den team! 

Call into the office for a booking form if 
you would like a place for your child.  

NURSERY NEWS 

Building work started on our new nursery on Monday 30th October. 

We hope to have all building work completed by January ready 
for an early Spring opening. Please spread the news about our new 
nursery. We will be open from 7:30 every morning until 18:00 each 

evening.  

Call into the office if you’d like an application form! 
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ATTENDANCE 

Our target for attendance for each child 
is 95%. This means authorised absence 

due to illnesses can be taken into 
consideration before low attendance 

triggers a concern. All families with low 
attendance will be invited into school this 

term for a meeting with our Assistant 
Headteachers. All families with an 

attendance of 95% and above will be 
entered into our prize draw to win tickets 

for the Christmas Pantomime.  


